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Thirsk Community Primary School 

Tag Rugby 

Well done to the Tag –Rugby team who went to the Thirsk Cluster 

Schools Tag-Rugby competition earlier this week. The team finished 

the afternoon winning the majority of their matches. Following a     

nail-biting draw with Knayton and South-Kilvington, the team finished 

in second place. 

Safeguarding News 

Thank you to the parents that came along to the safeguarding meeting 

earlier this week. During the meeting we discussed safeguarding in 

school. The potential further development of the field to the rear of the 

school was also discussed and how the school is going to make sure 

that this building (if and when it happens) does not impact on the  

children's safety. The new arrangements for pupils accessing Reception 

classes via the outdoor area was discussed and if we could ask parents 

to try and stand to the side to allow access on to the main playground. 

We discussed whether children were able to talk about how to keep 

themselves safe especially whether children and parents have a good 

understanding of eSafety and whether they are able to apply the skills 

that they are taught in school to real life situations. Finally there was a 

discussion about arrangements at lunchtime and making sure children 

have plenty of opportunities to be active and burn off some energy. 

Thank you once again for those parents that gave up their time to 

come. There will be a second meeting in the Spring term -look out for 

the date in the Newsletter. 

Keeping safe before school and after school. 

Can I please remind everyone that the beginning of the school day and 

collection time at the end of the school day are particularly busy times. 

Please can I ask that you keep your children with you and not let them 

play on the play equipment or run round close to the table tennis    

table. We would not like to have an incident were children have been 

hurt during unsupervised play. Finally we would really encourage    

pupils that come to school by bike (or scooter) to wear a helmet.   

 

 

October 

 

23rd  Flu Vaccination  

  Open Book Assembly 

  Nursery Consultations 

24th   3-4A Swimming 

25th  Girls Football Competition 

  Harvest Festival Special  

  Lunch 

26th  Harvest Festival Assembly 

  Bonfire Disco’s (Afternoon) 

Break for Half term 

November 

5th  School Open 

  Healthy Child hearing tests 

7th  3-3H & 3-4W Swimming 

  Football Competition 

9th  KS2 Ritz Cinema Visit  

   

Attendance 

 Class % attendance this 
week (all pupils) 

RB 95.3 

RM 92.5 

1L 94.7 

1/2S 96.3 

2C  95 

3/4A 100 

3/4H 96.4 

3/4W 96.5 

5BC 91.6 

6T 99.5 

6P 94.3 

Total 95.6 



Bonfire Lunch Thursday 8th November 2018 

We are to have a Bonfire Lunch on Thursday 8th November 

Lunch will be:- 

Bangers or Beef burger in a Homemade Bun 

Chipped Potatoes 

Baked Beans 

 
Ginger Cake 

Fruit 

Yoghurt 

 

 

 

Harvest Festival Lunch 25th October 

2018  

 

We are to have a Harvest Festival Lunch on Thursday 

25th 2018. Lunch will be:- 

Roast Chicken with Stuffing and Gravy 

Mashed Potatoes 

Seasonal Vegetables 

Harvest Bread 

 

Fresh Fruit 

Class Assemblies 

 

19th October 5BC 

8th March 3/4H 

22nd March 1L 

5th April 3/4W 

3rd May  1/2S 

7th June 2C 

27th June Yr 6 Concert 


